e e GBS AT

ldwell, Esq.,

10 DE JANEIRO. 003263 - 003236

25th November, 1948.

Dear sir,

With reference to your letter of the 4th and
memorandum of the 19th August last respecting the
Steamer GUARARA", I shall be glad to lesarn how this

case now stands and when the plana of the new-machinesry
will be submitted for anproval.

I think 1t well to point out that a Special
Survey will become due at the end of February next
and 1t is thought that the Owners may desire to carry
out this inspection du#ing the installation of the
new machinery. I shall be glad, however, to recelve
your comments in this connecti> n.

Yours faithfullyg@

Clerk to the | |!
Classification committgg.




